
My name is John Angelillo. I reside at 1475 Martin Road, Rockledge (just 

to the north of 1455 Martin Road). My wife and I purchased this 

property many decades ago. I am writing in regards to the rezoning 

notice posted at 1455 Martin Road (24Z000 60). 

I am requesting the motion to rezone into a one (1) & four (4) acre lot(s) 

be denied.  

The entire reason for purchasing our property, in 1983, on Martin Road, 

was for the fact of large acre lots, not for it to be broken down into 

small lots that can be resold, allowing for a subdivision real in our rural 

area. We cherish our privacy and the peace and quiet that comes with 

that luxury.  

Our goal is to leave our beautiful property to our children and 

grandchildren for them to also enjoy this less busy street and pastoral 

part of Rockledge, that is hard to find these days.  

We feel, if this is allowed, this will start the path way for others to 

attempt to rezone and break the integrity of our street. We have 

worked hard and paid substantial amounts of money to live here and 

we are requesting that it stay that way.  

We have large animals and we are trying to keep our street conducive 

to farm and horse life vs more neighbors, a busier street and smaller 

lots that can be sold and resold. Please help us keep our privacy sacred.  

Please feel free to contact me, at any time, if I can be of any assistance.  

Thank you for your consideration 

John Angelillo 

321 403 0580  

 



 

 

TO:      Whom It May Concern &/or Desiree Jackson  

From:  Tim & Alice Deakins 

Date:   December 24, 2024 

Re:       Rezoning Notice  

 

We are writing this letter on behalf of the request to rezone 1455 Martin Road, 

Rockledge. We own & reside at 1469 Martin Road (next door to above said residence). 

Though we both have five (5) acre lots, unfortunately our houses are extremely close 

to each other.  We love and appreciate our rural area. We intentionally purchased our 

home, in this area, years ago because of the conduciveness to horses and farm 

animals.  We purchased this property because of the integrity of large lots with few 

neighbors. We purposely did not buy into a subdivision because we treasured the 

rural living feel. We are respectfully voicing our input to deny this motion & to keep 

the authenticity of large acre plots in this area.  

We highly treasure our privacy and we hope you will help us keep it.  

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Alice D. Deakins  

(321) 544 – 0399  
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